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December 20, 2021 
 

Boys & Girls Club of Palm Springs 

Attn:  Ms. Margaret Keung, Executive Director 

450 South Sunrise Way 

Palm Springs, CA 92262 

 

Subject:  PSPF Grant 

 

Dear Ms. Keung, 

 

On December 15, 2021 the Palm Springs Preservation Foundation (PSPF) board of directors 

voted unanimously to support your efforts to refurbish the original building of the Boys & Girls 

Club of Palm Springs.  To that end, we are forwarding a grant check in the amount of 

$6,860.00.  This grant is subject to the following conditions: 

 

1. That the grant monies be expended only in conjunction with the repair, preparation, and 

exterior painting of the original Boys & Girls Club of Palm Springs building as specified in the 

December 14, 2021 estimate provided by R. Sanchez Painting, Inc., Job #2197 (attached); and, 

2.  That PSPF is authorized to make an announcement regarding this grant to publicize our 

grant program; and, 

3.  That all PSPF funds are properly expended by June 1, 2022. 

 

We will consider your redemption of the attached check as acceptance of all of the conditions 

contained herein. 

 

The PSPF point of contact is Gerry Ragucci at info@pspreservationfoundation.org. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
Gary Johns 

President 

 

       Enclosure:  PSPF grant check to Boys & Girls Club of Palm Springs 
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